

Children Who Sexually Harm Steering Group

**Wednesday 18 January 2006, 9.15 am – 11.15 am
Boardroom, The Forest**

Present: Joe Foley, Terry Bates, Sam Sykes, Jonathan Page.
Apologies: Pat Harty, Karl Phillips, Bev Mundle, Dave Taylor
(Terry Bates in attendance), Pam Rosseter, Clare Staley
Absent – No Apologies: Brian Isham,

SSD

Small number of meetings since July 2005.

Only 4 meetings have taken place according to computer records (3 in Mansfield, 1 in BGR).

Sam aware of a number of referrals from Newark & Bassetlaw.

Mansfield & Ashfield

10 referrals have come through (half and half) though only 3 planning meetings.

Only 4 out of 10 referrals have come through divisional officers. The rest have come from arrest lists.

Feedback from trained staff in Mansfield & Ashfield

Problems:

- Identification by divisional Police.
- Using the process appropriately by Social Services.
- YOS application of procedures – no meetings booked.
(Sam has 2 cases from YOS)

Agreed:

- Jonathan to check whether we can get referral information for this category from Framework.
- Terry Bates to check if they can re alert staff through daily orders

Sam has had 12 referrals since 1st July.

Agreed:

- Sam to summarise referrals received to date.
- Sam to devise proforma for herself for referrals and will ensure procedure followed.

Police Arrest Lists

Terry Bates (Police Officer) has advised that a new computer system does not allow for production of the arrest lists.

Agreed:

- Terry Bates to make enquiries about this and feed back to Jonathan Page.
- If no way forward then to be raised with Jackie Alexander.

Training

Sam – her staff felt that 2 day training was very good and covered all the necessary areas.

Jonathan – 2 staff spoken to, also very positive

Issue of L.D young people. Clarified these cases could be discussed with Head 2 Head. May well meet referral criteria.

Noted next round of training imminent.

Agreed:

- Joe Foley to reinforce on training the need to see the AIM as part of a core assessment and should be written as such.

Suggest analysis section covers this. Can include sub heading of risk assessment. This should be short but backed by information from risk assessment. NB conclusions must include an analysis of needs.

AIM documents should be uploaded into documents section of core assessment (inc risk diagram).

Agreed:

- Joe to discuss this focus with Bobby Print (GMAP Trainer)

Review

Discussed. Agreed Joe, Jonathan, Pat Harty and YOS rep to meet to draw up more specific proposals

Agreed:

- Joe Foley to convene as soon as practicable

Role and Function

For discussion next time. Terry Bates to discuss their representation with Dave Taylor/Brian Beasley.

Date of Next Meeting

19th April 2006, 9.15 am – 11.15 am, Boardroom at The Forest.

